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October 30th, 2019 
 
Dear LBP families,  
 
We are happy to announce that again this year our Student Council has organized activities 
in order to celebrate Halloween. Students are encouraged to participate in the festivities 
tomorrow and come to school dressed up in their favourite Halloween costume. There is 
no cost for the non-uniform day, yet we encourage students to bring in a non-perishable 
item.  
 
Please remember no weapons will be accepted as part of the costumes, nor will full face 
paint and/or masks be accepted for security purposes.  In addition, crop tops, shorts above 
mid-thigh and inappropriate messages on t-shirts or sweaters will not be accepted as dress 
attire. Students may be asked to go home to change if they show up to school with the 
above mentioned attire. 
 
The LBP Administration wishes everyone a HAPPY HALLOWEEN.   
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